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LCM FALL FUNDRAISER 

🌳🌳  TREE OF LIFE!  ������ 
SATURDAY AFTERNOON, NOVEMBER 2 

 
Another great year is underway for LCM!  Students have gathered for coffee and conversation, enjoyed 
a retreat to Ocean City, Maryland, together with students from other campus ministries in our synod, 
volunteered with FISH, and continued to grow in faith, leadership, discipleship, and service.   
 
We’re excited for our next LCM fundraiser, “Tree of Life,” set for Saturday afternoon, November 2, 
beginning at 1:30 PM at Lutheran Church of the Good Shepherd (1530 Foulk Road) in Wilmington.  We 
look forward to a joyful time of fellowship, tasty hors d’œuvres and dessert, a fun auction (once again 
led by the bishop, the Rev. Bill Gohl!), student presenters, and the gift of gathering with our wider LCM 
community.  Please mark your calendar and come join us! 
 
You’re also invited to assemble a raffle basket to donate for the event.  Past basket themes have 
included chocolate lovers, Italian dinner, puzzles, book lovers, holiday themes, and more.  We welcome 
new ideas and creativity.    Please list the contents of the basket on a small attached tag.  Ideally, we’d 
love to collect the baskets by Wednesday, October 23.  Thank you!  If you have questions, please contact 
the LCM office at 302-368-3078 or via office@lcmde.org.   
 
We also welcome your ongoing prayers for LCM: 

• Please pray that God’s Holy Spirit will draw new students to our group and bless our gatherings. 
• Please pray for wisdom in identifying new members for our Directing Committee (governing board), as we 

expand and strengthen our leadership team.   
• Please pray for a meaningful, fun, and successful fundraiser next month, to the glory of God.  Thank you! 

 
We’d love for you to visit us at LCM’s chapel, located at 247 Haines Street in Newark, on a Tuesday 
evening.  We’re so grateful for the many prayers, home-cooked meals, and contributions from 
supporting congregations in this area.  We look forward to connecting with you on November 2nd at our 
“Tree of Life” fundraiser.  Until then, may good health and God’s peace, grace, courage, and hope be 
with you and your loved ones. 
 

In Christ, Mindy Holland, Minister of Word and Service  † 
Chaplain, Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD 

302-368-3078; chaplain@lcmde.org 
 

 
Our May Senior Honor Night, together with parents and friends! 

mailto:office@lcmde.org
mailto:chaplain@lcmde.org

